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Wednesday 2nd September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was wonderful to welcome all the children back to school this morning and see so many smiley faces! As you 
know from my letters, we trialled our new system this morning and there are some immediate changes we 
have made and I would also like to remind you of a few key points. The safety and comfort of everyone is at 
the heart of our plans.  
 

 Entry and exit needs to be swift and prompt. Please arrive (both for drop-off and pick-up) at the 
designated time, not before or after: 
 Bubble 2 (Years 1 & 2): 8.45am – 2.50pm 
 Bubble 3 (Year 3 & 4): 8.55am – 3.00pm 
 Bubble 4 (Year 5 & 6): 9.05am – 3.10pm 

 

 Please adhere to the one-way system that is in place. This means entrance through the car park and 
exit via the external walkway from the playground (near the Year 6 classrooms). We will be adding 
more signage to make the system more visible. 

 

 We ask that when you come to drop off or collect your child, only one adult attends (per family). 
 

 Please maintain social distancing at all times. If you need to pass a message on to the teacher, please 
telephone or email the school office. When you have dropped off or collected your child, please leave 
the playground immediately.  

 

 Years 1 and 2 will line up in the same places as today with their teachers. This will be signposted using 
cones.  

 

 Year 3 can enter the school at the designated time (8.55am), going straight into their classrooms (the 
Year 3 teachers will be waiting at the top outside their classrooms).   

 

 Year 4 will line up in the same places as today with their teachers. This will be signposted using cones.  
 

 Years 5 and 6 can enter the school at their designated time (9.05am) and go straight into their 
classrooms via the external doors. 

 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation whilst we try to find a system that works as smoothly as possible. 
 
Mrs J Carvell   
Headteacher  


